
 PUBLIC 
 HEARING 

 

 NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE 
HELD ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1

ST
, 2012, AT 9:30 A.M. 

REGARDING PROPOSAL NO. MU-0412 – ANNEXATION TO 
DUNTHORPE-RIVERDALE COUNTY SERVICE DISTRICT. 
 
This Public Hearing will be held before the Multnomah County Board of 
Commissioners on the Boundary Change Proposal listed below. 
 
The Hearing will be held in the Multnomah County Commissioners' Board 
Room, at the Multnomah Building on 501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Room 100 off the 
main lobby in Portland, Oregon.  Interested persons are welcome to attend. 
 
Opportunity for Public Comment will be provided.  Testimony will be limited to 
three minutes per person or less, as designated by the presiding officer.  Fill out 
a speaker form available at the back of the room and give it to the Board Clerk. 
 Unless otherwise recognized by the presiding officer, testimony is taken in the 
order the forms are submitted. 
  
PROPOSAL NO. MU-0412 - ANNEXATION TO DUNTHORPE-RIVERDALE 
COUNTY SERVICE DISTRICT of territory located generally on the south edge 
of the District on the north edge of S.W. Iron Mountain Blvd. west of its 
intersection with SW Glen Rd., more particularly:  Tax Lot 800, NE 1/4 NE 1/4 
Sec. 3, T2S R1E, W.M., Clackamas County, Oregon and Tax Lot 2900 SE ¼ 
SE ¼ Sec. 34. T1S R1E, W.M., Multnomah County, Oregon. 
 
OCTOBER 11, 2012                JEFF COGEN, CHAIR 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION AND/OR A COPY OF THE STAFF REPORT MAY BE 
OBTAINED BY CALLING 503 222-0955 or by accessing the online board packet at: 
http://multnomah.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=3 

http://multnomah.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=3

